
Applicant: The 25 Dream Campaign

Name of project: Athens Beautification Project

Proposal element Rating Comments

Conformity with Harbor 

Gateway North NC goals for 

2021-2022 5

Yes. This is a beautification project

Does the project primarily 

benefit Harbor Gateway 

North NC stakeholders? 5

Yes. This area is in District 6.

Stakeholders, groups, 

Districts which would benefit 

from the project 4

Primarily Disitrict 6, but this area is an entryway to Harbor Gateway North

Will the project help build the 

HGNNC community and add 

to the stakeholder database? 3

They will make their best efforts to provide HGNNC with participant information

Is the budget realistic and 

supported by documentation 

of the requested amounts? 3

As this project is still in the preliminary stages, some of this detail is missing. Once 

the project receives final approval, a detailed budget will be provided.

Applicant's experience and 

ability to carry out the project
4

While the applicant does not have specific experience in this type of project, the 

committee was confident in their ability to carry out this project.

Plan of implementation--is it 

well thought out
3.5

Due to the preliminary nature of this project, there are details that will need to be 

worked out.

Feasibility - are there other 

needed funders, are permits 

needed? Is the timeline 

realistic?

4

There are other funders and permits needed, but the committee feels this a feasible 

project with a realistic timeline.

Sustainability/life span (for 

beautification projects)
5

The project aims to utilize drought-resistant and sustainable plants

At completion of the project, 

how will it be evaluated? 

Metrics? 5

The committee will revist this checklist to see how well the project met the criteria 

outlined

Total

41.5
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Rate items below on a 1-5 scale with 0 being the worst and 5 being the best possible.  The ratings points and comments are a way of 

eliciting individuals’ perceptions to be used as a basis for Finance Committee discussion.  


